Computer Division

Atari Incorporated 1265 Borregas Avenue PO Box 427 Sunnyvale California 94086 408 745 2000

January 6, 1983

Mr. Charles Slease Electro-Service Corporation

Dear Charles,

We are sending you a 1200XL computer which is the production version of the 1200 computer you previously tested. Very minor modifications have been made and we expect this will become a type I permissive change where the emissions will be at or below the original 1200 certified in October, resulting in no formal recertification with the Commission. As always, this is a critical project requiring a quick turnaround as Atari plans on shipping these units first quarter.

If you have any questions or if I can do anything to help expedite this project, please call.

Sincerely,

Mike Klimowicz

MK/tb

cc: Bill Lapham
Bob Honeycutt
Jamie Cook